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Director’s note:  
February was so fast; it started with snow and the 

groundhog seeing his shadow which signaled 6 more weeks 

of winter and ended with Spring-like weather! We still have 

a few openings for next year so spread the word to your 

neighbors and friends. Some reminders for Summer Fun: 

May 28-June 13 and is for all TPNS students who are fully 

potty trained. Due to the nature of our day during Summer Fun, we can not make 

exceptions for potty training so please see me if you have any questions and we are 

happy to help train your children so they may participate. All students have a spot 

in Summer Fun and 24-25 school tuition and Summer Fun invoices need to be paid in 

full before Summer Fun begins.  I am here if anyone has any questions! 
 

A note from Kate Graham, director of Camp Trinity (run by the church): 
Camp Trinity registration is now open! Reserve your spot today for four weeks of 

summer fun. Our camp experience is for children ages 3-6 and is designed to be an 

opportunity for pure fun, friendship and adventure! 

Our caring and energetic staff will ensure that every child has a great time and is 

safe. Our philosophy is play-based. We work with campers to encourage discovery, 

interaction and movement. 

Throughout the week, children can expect to laugh, dance and learn while enjoying 

friends, music, dancing, crafts, water play, story time and so much more. 

There is a great mix of structured and unstructured time for children to be 

engaged throughout the summer! 

More information at  https://www.trinitysouthport.org/camp2025 

Act quick, spots are filling quickly! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.trinitysouthport.org/camp2025


Important Dates for March (same on calendar):  

★​ 21: Parent/Teacher conferences, no school for the children 

★​ 26 & 27: TPNS Spirit days 

★​ 31: Professional Development for Teachers; no school for children 

 

Take care of yourself and each other! 

💕Nicole Wilhelm, TPNS Director 

 

 

February Fun in 5 day 5s!  

 

The 5 day 5s class mastered the art of independently putting on and taking off 

snow gear in February. When not outside, our little learners celebrated the magic 

of friendship through playful and cozy dramatic play. Here is a peek of all the fun 

we enjoyed this month!  

 

 

We kicked the month off by 

celebrating Chinese Lunar New 

Year with a cheerful dragon parade. 

Students dressed in traditional 

Chinese clothing and paraded while 

singing “gung hey fat choy”, or 

Happy New Year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In honor of Groundhog Day, our curious explorers learned about hibernation and 

created their own cozy spaces by building blanket forts around the classroom. 

 

 

Our hearts grew even warmer during our Valentine’s Day party, where we shared 

messages of love and friendship and enjoyed chocolate covered strawberries. 

Later, we even got to hear our hearts beat with Ms. Marianne in Science! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After break we began an exciting  

new unit: traveling the world together! Our first 

stop was England, where we read the book “Katie 

in London” and worked together to build the city 

right in our classroom!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We are thrilled to see where  

TPNS Airlines will take us next!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


